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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 10:40 AM
To: Kiernan, James
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; NBice@Geosyntec.com; 'rettinger@Geosyntec.com'; 'Coulter, 

Alexis N'
Subject: Meeting Followup; 3126 Fernside Blvd / 3135 Gibbons Dr. Alameda, CA (RO341)

James, and all, 
Rather than a letter as initially discussed in the meeting of November 5, 2018, it appears appropriate to provide 
an extension to the submittal date for the vapor investigation report.  The original date was April 27, 2018.  In 
order to keep the site compliant with ACDEH requests, which directly affects UST Cleanup Fund eligibility and 
reimbursement funding, I’ve extended the due date on Geotracker to December 14, 2018 as discussed in the 
meeting (not Friday the 13th as incorrectly identified in the meeting!).  ACDEH will generate a directive letter 
once the investigation report is submitted, as discussed later on in the meeting. 
Thank you all for an interesting, and useful, meeting. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


